
GGP on ESFRI: Official launch on December 7! 

We are pleased to announce that the ESFRI Roadmap 2021, which includes 

the Generations and Gender P rogramme (GGP), will officially be launched on 

December 7 via a half-day online conference. 

The ESFRI Roadmap (European Strategy Forum on Research Infrastructures) 

is a strategic document that identifies vital research infrastructures in Europe. 

Its mission is to ensure a coherent and strategic approach to policy 

making. The official launch will include a comprehensive presentation and 

discussion of the ESFRI Roadmap 2021, followed by the presentation of 11 

new Research Infrastructure Projects, including the GGP, and will feature 

sessions on strategic research infrastructure policy challenges. 

As one of ESFRl's Research Infrastructures, the GGP is supported in its aim to 

answer pressing scientific and societal questions on population and family 

dynamics and its accumulated data will continue to be a valuable resource for 

the Social Sciences in terms of research and policy making. The successful 

inclusion on the ESFRI Roadmap underlines the high standards the GGP 

has received in terms of scientific excellence and maturity. 

For more information on the official launch, visit the event's web-Rage_. The 

launch will be live streamed via the ESFRI YouTube channel. 



Fieldwork update 

This month, France finished the preparations of its GGS pilot. The fieldwork of 

this pilot was launched on November 10. In the pilot, the experiment mode 

(CAWI and CATI) and incentive (none,€5 unconditional; €15 conditional; €5 

unconditional + €15 conditional) were varied randomly. The GGS is currently 

also still in the field in three other countries: Uruguay (mixed mode design, 

CAPI and CAWI), Finland (CAWI only) and Estonia (CAWI only). 

GGP-Connect: GGS in Denmark 

t 

In the 7th GGP-connect webinar, which was held on November 23, Lisbeth 

Loft talked about the GGS in Denmark and provided insights on data collection, 

data access, and the quality of the data. In addition, the speaker presented 

some research questions the Danish team hopes to answer using the GGS . 

The Danish GGS was carried out between March and June 2021 among an 

individual sampling frame representative of the 18 to 49 year-old legal residents 

of Denmark. The participants were invited through a national secured web 

portal and contacted a total of three times. Participants were offered incentives 

in the form of lottery prizes. The overall response rate was 24%, resulting in a 

total of N = 10,268 responses collected. Analyses were performed to evaluate 

the quality of the data. These showed that the consistency between the survey 

responses and administrative records is fairly high. 

If you want to learn more about the Danish GGS, you can watch the GGP­

connect webinar given by Lisbeth Loft, last week. The recordings of this 

webinar can be found here. 








